Military Rosebuel buttle (?) October 29, 1956 Mr. James S. Hutchins 2445 East Broad Street Columbus 9, Chio Dear Mr. Hutchins: Thanks so much for your letter and its very interesting enclosures, and I am glad that you are finding so much helpful information from Judge Zahn. I was sure that he could help you if he felt up to it. I appreciate greatly your letting me see your findings. It taks me back to the days of my research with the old timers and raises some interesting questions. I hope that before it is too late I can get up into the Sioux country and see some of those fellows again. If I find out anything that might be helpful, I shall send it on to you. Cordially yours, W.S. CAMPBELL (Stanley Vestal)

WSC:1b